State of Rhode Island and Providence Plantations
Office of the General Treasurer

Seth Magaziner
General Treasurer

December 15, 2015

Hope, RI 02831

RE: Public Records Request No. 2

Dear Mr. -

We write in response to your December 2, 2015 request for information pursuant to the Rhode
Island Access to Public Records Act (APRA). Pursuant to Rhode Island General Laws §38-2-3(c)
we are providing you with notification that an additional 20 business days is needed to comply with
your request due to the number of requests pending.

If you contend you have been dented access to public records, pursuant to Rhode Island General
Laws §38-2-8, you may appeal this decision to Jeffrey M. Padwa, General Counsel for the Rhode
Island Treasuret’s Office, 50 Service Avenue, 2™ Floor, Warwick, R1 02886. You may also file a
complaint with the Department of the Attorney General, 150 South Main Street, Providence, RI
02903 or the Rhode Island Superior Coutt of the county where the records are maintained.

Additional information regarding the Access to Public Records Act may be found at
hitp:/ /www.rdag.rgov/avil/ opengoverment.

Sincerely,

Amanda Lucas
Public Records Officer
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